
PTO Meeting Minutes 
Monday, March 2, 2015-6:30 PM 

FLE Cafeteria 
 

President, Abby Doherty, called the meeting to order at 6:32 PM. Board members present 
were:  Heather Eckstein, Lori Holt, Amanda Hill and Erin Sullivan. 
 
9 members were also present. 
 
Minutes from the February 2015 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was read and approved. 
 
Old and New Business: Scholastic News for the 2015-16 school year have been purchased. 
 
Book Fair bonus was approximately $1000 more than last year and has been added to our 
Scholastic account. Next school year’s book fair will be moved to the 1st week in December. 
 
Raider Gear sold at February 20th high school basketball game totaled $807. 
 
School Skate will be held March 26th from 6-8 p.m. 
 
Box Tops, Ron’s receipts, Campbell’s Labels are currently being collected. 
 
Yearbook first round of orders are due March 13th. 
 
School Supply packs for the 2015-16 school year are being selected. Ashleigh Hamblin needs 
final approval from Kindergarten and 4th grade. All other grades are being asked to reevaluate 
their lists to see if some substitutions can be made to keep the cost to parents down. Current 
pack costs are: K-$50.45; 1st-$39.85; 2nd-$47.79; 3rd-$35.22; 4th-$39.33 and 5th-$44.13. 
 
Raider Gear quantities on line are current and will be available at Meet The Teacher in August. 
 
Walk/Jog-A-Thon kick-off assembly will be held April 2nd at 2:30 p.m. and the event will be April 
24th at the Raider Sports Complex. This year’s theme is “Superheroes” with orange shirts and 
black print. The $100 level prize is an Under Armour backpack. 
 
Requests:  Mrs. Neville requested honor roll medals for grades 2nd-5th for a total of $330.75. 
Unanimously approved. 
 
Ms. Kunshek requested 4 sets ($12.95/set; 25 pieces per set=100 pieces) of Unitex cubes 
(teaches patterns, addition, subtraction, etc.) for a total of $60. Unanimously approved. 
 



Mr. Vesco requested a membership to iEarn, a non-profit organization that connects US kids 
with kids around the globe, for a total of  
 
Mrs. Restivo requested a DVD/VHS player for instructional use in her classroom for an 
approximate cost of $100. Her current player has lasted for 5 years and is used between 20 to 
60 times per school year. Unanimously approved. 
 
Early Release March 11th at 12:45 p.m. 
 
Young Author’s Conference March 12th 
 
No School March 13th 
 
Spring Break March 16th-20th 
 
Kindergarten Round-Up March 26th and 27th.  No School for Kindergarten classes. 
 
Heather motioned to move $10,000 into a donation for the 1-1 initiative. Unanimously 
approved.  
 
Communication Reminders:  monthly newsletter, website www.frontenacpto.com and 
facebook Frontenac PTO (group) 
 
Floor was opened for questions and or requests-none 
 
Abby Doherty adjourned the meeting at 7:07 PM 

http://www.frontenacpto.com/

